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Miami  Valley Chapter of the NCRS 
Minutes from the Board of Directors Meeting  25 March 2014 

In attendance were:  Chairman Mike Ammer, Vice Chairman Mike Mills, Events Chairman Bob Puls, 

Parliamentarian John Engle, Treasurer Terry Brim, Judging chairman Nick kammer, News Letter Chairman 

Jeff Bernhart  and Secretary Terry McCall 

Chairman’s Report:  Mike opened the meeting at 7:00 pm and stated he was pleased with the 

Membership Dinner and total attendance was 36 people. 

Vice Chairman: Mike had nothing to report 

Judging Chairman: Nick stated that he has five cars registered for the upcoming meet. 

Treasurers Report: Terry stated that as of 31 March 2014 the beginning balance was $ 3800.50  and the 

ending balance was $3805.50. Terry said that he had received letters from Children’s Medical and the 

Tecumseh Boy Scouts in regards to the Club’s donations. 

Events chairman: Bob stated that the meeting for April would be held at Nick Kammers restoration barn. 

Parliamentarian:  John recommended we have our June meeting at Rick Willis Horsepower Farm in 

Middletown and gave a preview of Rick’s place. 

News Letter Chairman: Jeff stated the news letter would be out at the end of the month. 

Secretary Report: Nothing to report 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm 
 

 

 

 

 


